
Dear Year 6, 

   

I hope that you are all well and managing to make the most of your time at home as best as 

you can in the circumstances.   

You will find attached your tasks for the beginning of the summer term.  Please also look at 

the Home Learning section of the school website where you will find extra powerpoints and 

information.  If you need anything extra printing off just let us know.  Alongside this I would 

encourage you to do something which you usually don’t have the time to do: practice a new 

language, learn to play an instrument, read a book you’ve been meaning to read, learn to cook 

something new, learn a new art technique. 

I would love to hear about what you have been doing so please feel free to drop me an 

email.  I am of course also more than happy to help if there is anything that you are finding difficult 

in the home learning packs. 

 I look forward to the day that we can welcome you back into school but,  in the meantime, 

work hard, enjoy your time at home and try to remember as much about this time as possible - one 

day your grandchildren will probably ask you what life was like in Spring 2020 as they learn about it 

in their history class at school. 

 

Mr Stroyd 


